
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of RFP Cancellation 

 

 

To: Proposers to Portland State University’s Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 19429 for 

Energy Dispersion X-ray Spectrometers 

 

From: Karen Preston, Manager 

 Purchasing and Contracting 

 

Date: March 26, 2012 

 

Re: Notice of RFP Cancellation 

 

Pursuant to RFP Section 1, 1.Right to Reject, PSU Purchasing & Contracting 

Office is issuing this Notice of RFP Cancellation.  PSU has determined that it is in 

the best interests of PSU to cancel this RFP and re-issue at a later date (TBD).  

Effective immediately RFP #19429 for Energy Dispersion X-ray Spectrometers is 

cancelled in its entirety, and all Proposals received in response to the RFP are 

hereby rejected. 
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